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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 2:54 PM

To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: Lake Region Water Co Request for Rate Increase

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account.

--Kim

Original Message
From: remcdonald@comcast.net [mailto:remcdonald@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 10:35 AM
To: PUC
Subject: FW: Lake Region Water Co Request for Rate Increase

Forwarded Message:
From: remcdonald@comcast.net
To: mark.naylor~puc.nh.gov;pus~puc.nh.gov;MeridithA.Hatfield~oca.nh.gov
Subject: Lake Region Water Co Request for Rate Increase
Date: Mon, 30 Jun 2008 14:29:38 +0000
I am aghast at the request by the Lake Region Water Co request for another rate increase. The
rationale for this request does not include any betterments for the residents of Lake Ossippe
Village in Freedom. The previous request also did not include any betterment for Lake Ossipee
Village and our reports of water quality have remained the same. This latest request
of approximately $100 a year on top of lasts years approved request of $313 a year is
reprehensible. Please do not approve it. Thank you.

Robert and Elizabeth McDonald
10 Patriots Way
Freedom, NH

7/7/2008


